
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT FOR THE PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF 

PCB REMEDIATION WASTE AT THE GARWOOD PROPERTY SITE IN 

GARWOOD, NEW JERSEY 

 

Notice is hereby given that the United States Environmental Protection Agency 

(EPA) has received an application from South Avenue Urban Renewal, LLC for a 

risk-based disposal of polychlorinated biphenyl (PCB) remediation waste at the 

Garwood Property Site located in Garwood, New Jersey. EPA is accepting 

comments on the proposed action. The public file consists of the complete 

application that the EPA considered as well as the Agency’s proposed approval.  

 

Please send comments to James Haklar, Senior PCB Disposal Specialist, at 

haklar.james@epa.gov. Comments must be received by EPA on or before 

November 3, 2017. 
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